UDT-SEAL MUSEUM ASSOCIATION INC.





12 May 1985

Mr. Fred R. Miller

Dear Fred,

In grateful appreciation for your significant contribution of weapons to the UDT-SEAL Museum Association, you have been forwarded under separate cover a "UDT-SEAL Commerative Fighting Knife" made by the American Historical Foundation.

Your unselfish efforts in support of the Museum are well recognized and greatly appreciated. I don't know if you can realize it, but without the loan of your personal collection, the Museum would be virtually devoid of weapons.

Again, on behalf of the Assocaiton, I thank you for your support. I hope that this knife will serve as a small token of appreciation for your very big effort toward making the museum a reality.

Sincerely

Richard D. Ward, President UDT-SEAL Museum Assoc. Inc.

cc: file